
Ordering Books By Telephone Answering Machine Message 

If you are ordering books by telephone and leave a message on our dedicated computer-independent 
answering machine, please send an email message to pgs@strapdownassociates.com informing us that 
you have left the message.  That way we will have a means to contact you if we have difficulty 
understanding your order.  Normally, we respond by email that we have received the telephone 
message, however, lately we have had some orders that have been difficult to decipher, leaving us no 
means of responding.  


